Central Rivers AEA
Audit Committee Minutes

7/11/18

Michael Kalvig called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. Bryan Burton, Dr. George North, Sam Miller and
Karl Kurt were present for the meeting. Richard Vande Kieft was absent.

David Nicholson reviewed the list of and the monthly financials with the committee members. The
PDCM property, casualty, and general liability insurance renewal was presented.

The meeting adjourned at approximately 5:50 p.m.



